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June 2, 2008 
 
Joseph Farah 
Box 368 
Catharpin, VA 20143 
 
Dear Joseph, 
 
My new book on the Shakespeare authorship question, The Marlowe-Shakespeare 

Connection, has just been published and promises to cause a bit of a stir among those 
thousands of Shakespeare fans who question whether or not the Bard actually wrote the 
works attributed to him. 
 
Apparently, the subject has so much entertainment value that Mark Skousen’s Freedom 
Fest, being held in Las Vegas in July, is featuring a Shakespeare authorship debate 
between an Oxfordian and a Stratfordian. 
 
It occurred to me that I could provide the passengers on your cruise ship with a lecture or 
series of lectures on the Shakespeare authorship issue.  We have been so over-saturated 
with politics that I think my lecture would be a welcome respite. 
 
Let me know if this idea appeals to you.  I would welcome joining your cast of speakers 
to entertain and enlighten World Net Daily’s intelligent readers. 
 
Enclosed is a brochure about the book. 
 
With best regards to you and Elizabeth, 
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